
 

 
 
 
August 6, 2021 
Feast of the Transfiguration of the Lord 
 
 

Dear Priests, Parishes, Parish Life Directors, Deacons, and Catholic 
Pastoral Centre Staff:   

Further to the prior communications of May 21 and June 25, 2021, I am pleased to 
announce the following clergy appointments and updates. 

CHAPLAIN/ CLERGY MODERATOR 
 

 

Fr. Darryl Millette, Chaplain and Moderator of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus Latin Mass Community Public Association 
of Christ’s Faithful. Fr. Darryl will continue to serve as Associate 
Pastor of the Cathedral of the Holy Family, Saskatoon, until 
December 4, 2021, when he will serve as Pastor of St. Augustine 
Parish, Saskatoon.   

  
PRIEST CHAPLAINS 

 

 

Fr. Andrew Wychucki will be providing support to Hospital 
Chaplaincy in place of the previously announced support to prison 
ministry.  Fr. Andrew will continue with his assignment as Pastor of 
St. Aloysius, Allan, St. Alphonse, Viscount, and St. Mary, Colonsay, 
which began July 31, 2021.  

RELIGIOUS & VOCATIONS 
 

 
Br. Denys (Robert Janiga, professed temporary vows at Sts. 
Peter and Paul Abbey Church on July 10, 2021. He has completed his 
novitiate year and is looking forward to further studies in theology at 
St. John’s Abbey this fall. 
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CLERGY UPDATES 

Fr. Bassim Shoni, has been appointed by the Chaldean Bishop of Canada to serve as 
Pastor to the Sacred Heart Chaldean Parish, Saskatoon, effective August 1, 2021.  Fr. 
Bassim takes over for Fr. Fawzi Hanna who was given a new assignment in Toronto, 
Ontario, after three years with the Chaldean parish in Saskatoon. 
 

We look forward to the anticipated arrival of Fr. John Ezeoruonye and Fr. Benjamin 
Ezekwudo on August 18, 2021, to begin their ministry assignments as previously 
announced.  We continue to pray for them throughout their journey. 

 
I take this opportunity to thank all clergy of the diocese for their ministry.  Please 

join in prayer for all priests in transition to new pastoral assignments and in thanksgiving 
to the parishes making effort to welcome and support them.   

 
Sincerely in Christ,   
 
 
 

 
            Most Reverend Mark A. Hagemoen 
     Bishop of Saskatoon 


